
 

 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a busy week! Thank you for your support this 

week with the ever-changing weather conditions. 

 

A special thank you goes to Duncan Stevens and 

Debbie Burrough for all their help in rescuing the 

stranded Christmas lunches. We all really 

appreciate it.  

 

Next week, we look forward to our Christmas 

performances in the Church and lots of end of term 

Christmas fun. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 13th December - YR-Y2 Nativity at Stockland 

   Church 2pm 

 14th December - Carol Service at Stockland        

   Church 2.30pm 

 3rd January  -  Back to school—Spring Term 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 

 Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

8th December 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Liam   Margot 

Class 2 Horner 

 Isla and Heidi   Nellie 

Class 3 Quantock    

 Hazel (Y3) and Rose (Y4)  Harry (Y4) 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Delilah and George L  Joe 



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  
 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-Primary-

Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or DDSL or 

you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Numbots and TTRS 

TTRS: Charlie, Delilah, Teddy 

Numbots: Maisie, Will, Jessica 

 

Christingle Service - this Sunday at 11am 

We're really looking forward to seeing you at the Christingle Service on Sunday morning. Don't 

forget to bring any cardboard candles you have filled with you too. 

 

Order a freshly made Christmas Wreath 

If you would like to order a beautiful fresh and dried foliage wreath to hang on your door this 

Christmas please book through ParentPay or let us know on stocklandpta@gmail.com. Made by the 

PTA for £25 each.   

 

Orthoptic Vision Screening for 4-5 year olds 

Reception children will be offered an eye test on Friday 5th January 2024.  If you do NOT want your 

child to have an eye test please complete a form that has been sent out via email and return it to the 

school.  Your child will be seen by an eye professional who is trained and experienced at testing a 

child`s vision.  

What will the Examiner test for? 

They will check the visual acuity (eyesight) of either eye, with the main aim is to pick up reduced 

vision caused by a need for glasses. This may be in one eye, or both. 

 Why are children tested at this age? 

At the age of 4 to 5 vision can be accurately tested using a subjective assessment, in an enjoyable 

format for children.   

It is important that any vision problems are detected early so treatment can be undertaken and not 

interfere with their education. Treatment of most vision problems caused by a need for glasses (long 

sight, short sight or astigmatism), detected at this age will achieve a good result.  



 

Autumn Extreme Reading Challenge 2023! 

 At Stockland we love to read, BUT... we also love to read in weird and wonderful places! This Autumn, 

we decided to host an Extreme Reading Challenge! 

We asked the children to photograph themselves reading their books in unusual and out-of-the-

ordinary places. We received lots of brilliant pictures of books being enjoyed in some very unusual 

places! 

There were children dressed up as pirates and wizards, high up in trees, sliding down a mudslide... we 

were everywhere! At Stockland, we are extreme readers!  

The prize winners for the best photos are as follows: 

Featherlake and Horner - Otis 

Quantock - Abigail 

Bucehayes - Oscar 

Each child won one of the following books as a prize.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas lunch 

It was rescued and tasted delicious!! 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Well Christmas is in full swing! We have been learning about Christmas traditions and Christmas pre-

sents from the past this week. The children had a chance to play with some old toys too. They were 

brilliant in the Church when rehearsing for the Nativity, we cannot wait to show you next week. 

Featherlake’s first Christmas lunch was a highlight for them, lots of excitement all around!  

Tiny Travels was amazing, the children learnt about different countries in Africa and had a chance to 

explore some authentic resources from those countries, including sound buttons of different accents, 

different babies and food. The children learnt how to use kind words to describe something that 

might be different to what we're used to and we say "that is unfamiliar to us." 

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News  

 

With only one week left of the Autumn term, the children 

have been practising intently, ready for their Christmas 

nativity performance.  Despite the poor weather today, 

the children have been in the Christmas spirit and have 

enjoyed wearing their Christmas jumpers.  We have had a 

wide range of designs ranging from penguins to Christmas 

dinosaurs. 

Looking forward to next week, we are really looking 

forward to even more Christmas activities.  we have 

Christmas carols, more nativity practice, and our class 

Christmas party, which is always great fun. With all this 

ahead it will be a fun filled week. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

We thoroughly enjoyed our virtual trip around Africa on 

Wednesday morning and learnt a huge amount about this 

fascinating continent. Thomas remembered that even 

though Africa is often coloured yellow on maps, many 

countries are actually very green and fertile - a huge amount 

of our food comes from there. Charlie remembered 

that  Africa is a huge continent made up of 54 countries and 

that between them, over 3000 languages are spoken. Harry 

was amazed at how much 

effort went into making 

everyday items. One 

basket we looked at took over a week to make and 

was incredibly intricate. We were definitely inspired to 

go and find out more about Africa, its countries, people 

and cultures. 

 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News  

 

Bucehayes have continued to show positivity towards their work this week. 

They have worked extremely hard in English to finish writing their sequels to 

The Rain Player, which are full of amazing ideas. Bucehayes have all shown 

determination this week with tackling long multiplication in Maths and 

putting their Spanish skills to the test on Monday.  We had a particularly 

exciting afternoon on Tuesday when they made their burgers. They first 

carefully planned and prepared their burgers, taking time to consider what 

they wanted them to taste like. There was a large range of burgers being 

made: from beef, turkey, vegetarian and even a cornflake burger. By the 

end of the day the classroom was full of delicious creations! 



 

 

 








